Subject: Important Update: New Statewide System – TX3C – Roll Out Delayed
Dear Child Care Parent,
After careful consideration, the Texas Workforce Commission has decided to delay the roll out of the new child care case management system, Texas Child Care Connections (TX3C), until the beginning of September. This decision was not made lightly, but we believe it is necessary to ensure a smooth and successful transition for all involved. 
We understand that this delay may cause some inconvenience, but we are confident that this decision will ultimately lead to a more efficient and reliable system for everyone. Our top priority is to ensure a robust and dependable platform.
We appreciate your understanding and patience as we work towards this goal. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We will continue to keep you updated on any further developments.

Best regards,
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